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Details and Menus can be found on the Chamber website! 

 

The Speed Networking Event last month was well-attended and provided a great opportunity for making 

important connections!  Thank you to Scorecard for hosting the event! 

 

           
 

The next SBCC Business Luncheon will be held on Friday, March 21st Noon at Allegheny Creek Brewing 

Company.  Legislative updates will be provided by State Representative Ann Flood and Congressman Ryan 

Mackenzie.  Registration is available on the Chamber website events page. 

 

The Chamber will hold a Dine to Donate Event on April 8th at The Slate Pub with all proceeds to benefit the 

Chamber’s scholarship program!  Mark your calendar to enjoy a delicious lunch or dinner, take-out or dine-in! 

 

The 25th Annual Scholarship Golf Classic will be held at Whitetail Golf Club on Monday, June 2nd!  More 

details coming soon for registration and exciting sponsorship opportunities! 

 

Welcome New Members! 

 

The Local Scoop Ice Cream Parlor  PrideMark Construction      

Megan/Chris Louszko          Nicholas Molina    

103 Broadway, Bangor         1028 Glass St, Pen Argyl 

megan.localscoop@gmail.com                        pridemark.nm@gmail.com  

570-688-3968     484-903-4508 

              

  Caitlin Sullivan Consulting   Pass the Brush Painting 

  Caitlin Sullivan     Jessica Green/Ramon Otero 

  Bangor, PA     Danielsville, PA 

  caitlinasullivanconsulting@gmail.com   passthebrushpainting@gmail.com  

        484-403-8873 

mailto:megan.localscoop@gmail.com
mailto:pridemark.nm@gmail.com
mailto:caitlinasullivanconsulting@gmail.com
mailto:passthebrushpainting@gmail.com


Mark your calendar to participate in SBCC Upcoming Events  
Friday, March 21st Noon – SBCC Business Luncheon at Allegheny Creek Brewing Company 

Legislative Updates from State Rep. Flood and Congressman Mackenzie 

 

Tuesday, April 8th 11:30am-9:00pm – Dine to Donate Event at The Slate Pub 

Proceeds benefit the scholarship program! 

 

Save the Date! 
Saturday, April 26th – SBR Litter Clean Up Day! 

Monday, June 2nd 9am – 25th Annual Scholarship Golf Classic! 

 

 
Your suggestions are always welcome.  Something special you want to see, let us know! 

 

 

 

 
Slate Belt Gift Certificates are available year-round and can be redeemed at many of the area businesses! 

 

 

 

One-Year Directors:  Fred Curcio, Adrienne Fors, Zach Miller, Deb Pettinari, Mike Ortoski, Laura McLain,      

Connie Greenamoyer 

Two-Year Directors:  Rosemary Albert, Kristen Corrado, JT Raclowski, Nadine Folk, Joann Ginder,  

Caitlin Sullivan, Jeffrey Ott, Nancy Kessler 

 

 

 
DON’T’ FORGET TO LIKE US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM: SLATEBELTCHAMBER 

 
 

 

 

 

 

SBCC Mission Statement: 

To promote and enhance positive business activity and growth in the Slate Belt region with  

special emphasis on community involvement. 
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SBCC Endorsed Energy Management Solution 
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Debbie Pettinari, Agent 

106 S. Broadway 

Wind Gap, PA  18091 

Phone:  610-881-4 

433 

Debbie.pettinari.wz73@statefarm.com 

State Farm, Bloomington, IL 1211999 
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